Faculty Senate Highlights:

   The Fort Hays State University Faculty Senate conducted a lengthy discussion concerning student evaluation questions this month at our regular meeting.  The Faculty Senate subcommittee, University Affairs, will be making its final recommendation to the full Senate in December.  This has been a long, but productive process in which The Provost’s Office and Faculty Senate have worked long and hard together.
    The Senate has several matters being reviewed in subcommittees:  Intellectual Property, implementation of the student rating instrument and chair and dean evaluations.  The University Affairs subcommittee of Faculty Senate is researching and discussing these topics.  The Faculty Senate has been asked specifically for feedback by AAUP concerning Intellectual Property, so we are gathering additional data.  Second is the implementation of the student rating instrument.  The Faculty is being well versed on all the capabilities of this instrument, which has been a pilot program, and how it can specifically analyze information to better develop and/or enhance faculty.  The last pressing issue this semester is the topic of chair and dean evaluations.  The discussion has been limited and we are only in draft form of a document, but this very issue should come to a conclusion this academic year.

